
 



Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,  

THE SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORMTHE SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORM  

At WestbourneWestbourne we believe that a school uniform gives a sense 
of belonging and pride in the school whilst ensuring equality 
amongst students. In addition, a smart appearance contributes 
positively to the students’ attitude to work and study; it also 
significantly influences how the school is portrayed to the  
general public.  

Westbourne Primary School is also a Healthy School dedicated 
to promoting ‘Healthy Living’‘Healthy Living’.  We continue to educate and 
promote healthy lifestyles to your children.   

During the wonderfully warm summer days we will allow girls 
at  Westbourne to wear thin red and white checked (gingham) 
dresses with white leggings/shalwar/trousers; boys may wear grey 
uniform shorts with a white short sleeved cotton/polo shirt to 
keep them cool.   

Children may continue to wear their usual Westbourne                
uniforms if they prefer. 

We are also encouraging all children to wear sun glasses and 
either a sun-hat or sun cap to shade them from the direct sun 
light. 

It very important that your child/children is/are protecting their 
skin with sun block to keep them safe in the sun. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping                                              Thank you for your continued support in helping                                              
Westbourne Primary School to achieve it’s mission                                                          Westbourne Primary School to achieve it’s mission                                                          

of inspiring excellence and fulfilling potential. of inspiring excellence and fulfilling potential.   

Yours sincerely  
 

 

  

Ms B Wardle Ms B Wardle   
Head Teacher  


